UT Administration of
Dadra & Nagar Haveli and Daman & Diu
Department of Skill Development
Dadra and Nagar Haveli

Letter No: - SD/2020/TP/2 %9 Date: -.2/06/2020

To,

The President,
SIMA (Silvassa industries & Manufacturers association)

Silvassa.

Subject — Skill Requirement of Industries

Sir,

It is to bring to your notice that the Department of Skill Development, DNH and
DD intends to understand the skill set requirement of the industries situated in
the district of Dadra and Nagar Haveli on the basis of which a short-term
training program/course can be designed for the local tribal youths which may
get them job opportunities in industries situated in their locality.

Department of Skill Development had prepared a google form with link
https://forms.gle/nQDKiljeEhgoGpedAand circulated to 1000+ industries in
the district of Dadra and Nagar Haveli on 12 June 2020 to get their feedback
regarding the skill requirements of their industry, wherein the department has

received only 30 responses as on 21 June 2020.

Hence, you are hereby requested to inform the industries to submit their
feedback within seven days from the date of issue of this letter without fail.
Your co-operation in the subject matter will be highly appreciated.

Thanking You

R\
(Nilesh-Gurav)

Director of Skill Development
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